Another typhoon has hit the Philippines.
Now, more than ever, they need...

A FLOOD OF HOPE

A FUNDRAISING DRIVE TO BENEFIT
MEDICAL AID FOR VICTIMS OF
'l'HE PHILIPPINE 'I'YPHOOHS
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The devastating typhoons of September-October 2009 in the Philippines
not only claimed lives and displaced many, but put people at risk to disease,
infection and contaminated water supplies.
You can help out and save lives today by making a tax-deductible donation to
the “A Flood Of Hope” fundraising drive!

All pr ds from this dri ill fund
procee 5 om this drive 'w u : Msuscms SANS FRONTIERES
Doctors Without Borders in their medical DOCTORS WITHOUT BORDERS

relief efforts already serving typhoon-devastated communities in the Philippines!

Make your checks payable to “Doctors Without Borders” and submit to your
Fundraising Team Leader or mail by Monday, November 9 to:
A Flood Of Hope, 1128 N. Heliotrope Drive, Los Angeles, CA 90029

(Note: Cash or material goods will not be accepted for this drive)

My Fundraising Team Leader:

YOU CAN ALSO DONATE ONLINE AT OUR WEBSITE!

FOR MORE INFO:
www.elsongs.com/floodofhope + twittercom/floodofhope



